
 

Foster kids enjoy Christmas lights thanks to annual trolley ride 

 
 

Dozens of foster children hopped on holiday trolleys to see Santa Barbara's best 
Christmas lights on Tuesday night. 

Cornerstone Home Lending in Santa Barbara hosted the 6th Annual Christmas Trolley 
Gifting event. 

The Kelly Marsh Team at Cornerstone made sure Santa gave the children items off 
their wish lists. 

Marsh said it is something she loves to do. 

The children are part of the Our County, Our Kids program run by the Santa Barbara 
County Department of Social Services. 

The families that care for foster children enjoyed the trolley rides, too. 

For more information about fostering children visit www.ourcountyourkids.org. 
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